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    Autumn                                      November 2021 
 

Jupiter Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the new half term!  This half term is always my 

favourite in school.  There are so many things to look forward 

to in these next seven weeks starting with Bonfire Night this 

week and Remembrance Day next and then the exciting run 

up to Christmas.  I think we all hope very much that we can 

continue on our more normal path of celebrating these 

events. 

I will continue to teach Jupiter on a Monday morning and 

Tuesday.  Miss Peck will teach the class on a Monday 

afternoon and Mrs Taylor for the rest of the week. 

We will continue to explore our Topic of ‘Humankind’- 

following on from our Geography field trip to Dunwich we will 

be considering why so much of Dunwich has been lost.  In RE 

we will investigate a number of religious figures from different 

denominations who are inspirational to their believers and 

really question why they are found to be so inspirational. 

To kick start our Literacy this half term we are actually going to 

be using a short film to inspire our writing about a little girl’s trip 

to the seaside where she encounters two characters.  Our 

attention then will turn to the version written by Michael 

Morpurgo of ‘The Snowman’. 

As I said, so much to look forward to! 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Last and Mrs Taylor 
 

    

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily - Please bring a drink 

every day. Small bags may 

now be brought to school 

with reading books  

Wednesday – PE – we will 

continue to change in school 

Fridays – Celebration 

assembly 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 

 

What does inspirational 

mean? 


